
Marceline City Council 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Utility Rate Increases 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS, THAT: 

The Marceline City Council will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, December 3, 2024 at 
6:00 p.m. at Marceline R-V High School Auditorium (Stage), 314 E Santa Fe, Marceline, 
MO 64658 to receive public comment on the following: 

Utility rate increases for water, electric and wastewater utility services.  The 
proposed utility rate increases are as follows:   

• Water:  5 percent (5%) increase 
• Electric: 13 percent (13%) increase 
• Wastewater: 5 percent (5%) increase

At this time, any interested party may submit their comments in person, by writing or by 
representative concerning the proposed increases.  All interested parties shall have the 
opportunity to be heard on all matters concerning the proposed utility rate increases.  For 
more information, please contact Jesse Wallis, City Manager, at (660) 376-3528 or by 
email at jesse.wallis@marcelinemo.us.  


